
 

March 24, 2025 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

 

 
The Point Edward Minor Athletic Association is a hardworking non-profit organization 
providing quality programming for area youth. We run a successful soccer program as well 
as a thriving minor hockey program. We are proud of our efforts but could not continue to 
offer affordable, accessible opportunities without the support of the Village of Point 
Edward and Sarnia Lambton ; specifically, the many local merchants who donate door 
prizes and silent auction items for our annual Year End Awards Banquet on April 13, 2024.  

We very much appreciate your support! Please be assured, the monies raised this year are 
being dedicated to continuing to provide positive social, emotional and athletic 
opportunities to our area youth and their families. 

 

Once again, thank you for your unwavering support. We are most fortunate to live in a 
community who supports and celebrates youth and highlights sportsmanship! 

On behalf of The Point Edward Minor Athletic Association, 

Our Warmest Regards, 

 
Lynz Jackson        Liz Page 
bostonnotchicago@hotmail.com     pageliz@stclairchild.ca  
519-384-2665       519-384-8794 
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